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 We are very proud of our school for being acknowledged as ‘Good’ by the National Society of 
Anglican and Methodist Schools. 

'...a warm and friendly feel to the school and staff know pupils and families extremely well.' 
Ofsted January 2019 

Our Vision 
We are a small, inclusive Church of England Primary School that welcomes everyone and encourages all 
voices to be heard.  Through challenge and support, we strive towards each person becoming the best 
person God intended them to be, happily flourishing as human beings.  We empower our whole school 

community to be hopeful about the future and to be drivers of positive change. 

 
 

28th Jan 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The staff, pupils and governors are very appreciative of the support you have given in 
providing for learning at home for your child(ren.) 
 
We realise that each family have their own routines and schedule for completing learning. 
Using ClassroomDojo as our main Remote Learning platform, allows you as a parent 
flexibility in supporting your child(ren) with learning set by the class teacher.  
 
Following our recent Governors’ Meeting, we feel it would be beneficial for pupils to 
interact with their classmates and teachers through MicroSoft Teams. There is an 
expectation that all pupils are to join a whole class activity session (30 mins) at least 3 
times per week. These sessions would be built around an activity which focusses on 
pupils engaging with each other. During these sessions, a register will be taken for our 
records to show that your child has participated. Mr Johnson will also be holding a whole 
school Collective Worship on Fridays at 1pm which will be included in the 3 expected 
sessions.  
 
The first Live Microsoft Teams session will be 1pm on Monday 1st February and will 
continue daily at 1pm until Friday 12th February. These sessions will restart following half-
term on Monday 22ndFebruary.  
 
In addition to the above expected sessions, Class teachers will continue to provide Live 
Feedback sessions for Maths and English. Please check your child’s ClassDojo story 
page for details. 
 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
The Governors of Cowbit St Mary’s CofE Primary School 
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